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Representative Allen to hold third budget listening session  

Representative Scott Allen (R-Waukesha) has announced an upcoming budget listening session on 
Thursday, May 20th.  The listening session will be held at Waukesha City Hall from 1 p.m. – 2 p.m. in the 
Council Chambers.  

Attendees can utilize the parking ramp of the Downtown Transit Center at 212 E. St. Paul Ave. via the 
Brook Street entrance.  Parking is available on the second level, with a few visitor spaces.   Use the skywalk 
over E. North Street to safely access City Hall.  Council Chambers will be on the left on the first floor.  
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The 97th Assembly District includes portions of the City of Waukesha 

and the Towns of Waukesha, Genesee, and Mukwonago. 

 


